
Vote of Thanks at the end of the 2022 APPMC by Albert Cheng 

Good afternoon, ladies, and gentlemen,  

As the conference ends, I like to thank our sponsors and speakers for 
your steadfast support and generosity. I also want to thank our 
delegates, either by travelling across the world to join us physically or 
by participating virtually despite not being able to grace us with your 
physical presence. Because of you, we can make this hybrid 
conference possible. I hope you have benefitted from the 1.5 days of 
discussions and networking opportunities.  

I also would like to thank the Eventell Global Advisory team. We have 
been partnering with them for the past few years, and they have done 
a tremendous job, led by Vatsa.  

To make our event more successful next year, we would like you to 
answer a very simple questionnaire, which we will send to you by 
email. Please send it back to us so that we know your feedback and 
improve further. Let us know if we can include any new elements for 
next year’s conference as well.  

Next year's conference will be held around the same time of the year, 
so mark your dates. Over the past few years, we have been organising 
our conferences in Singapore. Perhaps, we should venture into our 
neighbouring ASEAN countries like Bangkok? Let us know where we 
should go next, whether we should organise the conference in 
Singapore or somewhere else in ASEAN. We will take your ideas on 
board and aim to surpass your expectations next time.  

The conference has ended, but our work has only just begun. As the 
industry voice in Singapore, we will be considering the discussions and 
ideas exchanged to support the development of the Asia Pacific 
market.  

Finally, we would like to thank my tiny team, Margaret and Fabian, all 
of our members for putting your effort and trust in SBMA for 
organising this year's APPMC, as always. Hope to see you all next year!    


